
 

PUBLIC HEARING SECOND READING—ORDINANCE 22-02 

 

Mayor Glanden opened the Public Hearing for Ordinance 22-02 

 Second reading at 7:00 PM.  

Secretary Rager led the Pledge of Allegiance 

 Mayor Glanden, Secretary Rager, Councilmembers Maddox, Summers and Simpler were present.  

Councilmember Rager the synopsis for Ordinance 22-02. It is an Ordinance dealing with Short 
Term Rentals. Councilmembers Maddox, Simpler and Summers voiced their support of Ord. 22-
02. George Knapp of 19 Front St asked about the age regulations in chapter 314-27 and also the 
reporting format for the short term rentals. Solicitor Stuart was contacted via phone to clarify the 
matter and she answered questions. The Town staff will be working on the reporting format to 
keep it streamlined and user friendly. 

  

A motion was made by Councilmember Maddox and seconded by Councilmember Simpler to 
Close the Public Hearing. Motion passed by unanimous voice vote. 

Mayor Glanden closed the public hearing at 7:06. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Pete Rager, Council Secretary 
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